

City Road, Birmingham, West Midlands B17 8LE

Headteacher: Shaela Good | Tel: (0121) 675 2775 | Email: enquiry@georgedixonprimary.bham.sch.uk

10th July 2020

Dear Families,

I hope this finds you as well as can be. I am writing what will be our final Keeping in Touch Letter for this academic year. The school closes to children on Friday 17th of July. It has been absolutely wonderful to have so many children back in school over last few weeks and we cannot wait for September!

We are currently writing new risk assessments and planning what our Covid safe routines and timetables will look like in the new school year with all children back at school. The most important decision we have made is that we will bring all children back to their current classrooms and teachers for the first two weeks of September. The reason for this is twofold: one, so children feel safe and settled in coming back to a learning environment and adults that they know. The other is so we can focus on ensuring the children are ready for their new teachers and new year groups by reviewing key learning prior to moving to the next year.

Over this two week period, we will have transition time with new teachers as well. The new classes and teachers are overleaf for your reference.

We will be working on a whole school project when the children come back based on a book. Please can you spend some time out in nature over the summer and bring a smooth rock into school, about the size that could fit in an adults hand. We hope all children will contribute a rock to a sculpture in the grounds of the school, so try not to forget!

We will expect children to return to school wearing school uniform, please see our website for more information.

Dates for your diary

Tuesday 1st September INSET DAY (school is closed to children)

Wednesday 2nd September Back to School

Monday 14th September INSET DAY (school is closed to children)

Tuesday 15th September Children start in their new year groups

With best wishes for a safe summer,

Mrs Good Head Teacher

georgedixonprimary.bham.sch.uk

CLASSES FOR 2019-2020

New Year Group	2019-20 CLASS	2020-21 CLASS	TEACHERS	TA's
		The Reef (SEND)	Mrs Smith	Mrs Heyer
Reception		Starfish	Mr Price	Mrs Chauhan
		Seahorse	Miss Begum	Mrs Moore
Year 1	Starfish	Penguins	Miss Brennan	Mrs Kaur
	Seahorse	Turtles	Mrs Chaudhry	Mrs Akhtar
Year 2	Turtles	Otters	Mrs Bowden & Mrs Gregg	Mrs Attard
	Penguins	Seals	Mrs Aziz	Miss Robinson
Year 3	Otters	Dolphins	Mr Nightingale	Mrs Kaur
	Seals	Jellyfish	Mr Bridges	Mrs Morgan
Year 4	Jellyfish	Oysters	Mrs Gordon	Mrs Reehal
	Dolphins	Whales	Mrs Pychova	Mrs Hornsby
Year 5	Oysters	Swordfish	Mr Marlowe	Mrs Mankoo
	Whales	Lionfish	Mrs Hockly & Mrs Sidhu	Mrs V Sidhu
Year 6	Swordfish	Stingrays	Mr Morrison	Mr Roleston
	Lionfish	Sharks	Mrs Melia	Mr Selman
		Year 6 English & Maths	Mrs Lawrence & Mrs Mears	
		EAL & New Arrivals		Mrs Koasha
		Maternity leave	Mrs Hamer	